

BALDWIN COUNTY

HIGHWAY DEPARTMENT

P.O. Box 220

SILVERHILL, ALABAMA 36576

TELEPHONE: (251) 937-0371 FAX (251) 937-0201

Joey Nunnally, P.E. **COUNTY ENGINEER**

April 20, 2018

Mayor Robert Craft City of Gulf Shores P.O. Box 299 Gulf Shores, AL 36547

Re: Peed Place – City of Gulf Shores

Dear Mayor Craft:

It has come to our attention that the City of Gulf Shores has annexed the portion of the road listed below subsequent to July 7, 1995. Please be advised that pursuant to Alabama Code 11-49-80, Baldwin County ceased control, management, supervision, regulation, repair, maintenance and improvement of the following road portion, within the City limits, and **removed** said portion of road from the County Maintained Road List, effective immediately.

		Distance
Road Name	Description	(mi)
PEED PLACE	Beginning 500 ft east of Geno Rd, runs east to end of maintenance	0.089

If you have any questions or need further assistance, please do not hesitate to contact me at (251) 937-0371.

oey Nunnally, P.E. County Engineer

JN/fl

File cc:

Frank Lundy

Vince George

Johnny Jackson

Debra Morris

Orie King

Mark Acreman